
 

Wear your Halloween  
costumes to class! 

Monday, October 26th through 
Saturday, October 30th  

 
  

Winter costume order deadline 10/27 

 Thanksgiving Break 11/25-11/27 

Christmas Show Rehearsals 12/13-12/17 

Christmas Shows 12/18 

Winter Break 12/19-1/9 

Classes resume 1/10/22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2021 

‘
Happy Birthday! 

Instructors: 

Deirdre Stewart 10/2 

Bailey Sanders 10/12 

Assistants: 

Braylyn Haire 10/18 

Office Staff: 

Georgina Brown 10/8 

Brenda Fyffe 10/12 

 

 

Holiday Shows 2021 

December 18 @ Eastside High School 

In-Studio dress rehearsals 12/13-12/15 

EPAC dress rehearsals 12/16-12/17 

Costumes will go on sale  

October 4th through October 27th  

We will have THREE SHOWS on 12/18. Show schedules will be released at the 

beginning of Nov. If your dancer is in multiple classes, there is NO guarantee that 

all of their dances will be in the same show. Thank you for understanding!  

-Update Your studio Account- 

Please notify office staff of any health concerns that we should be aware of (asthma, 

allergens, migraines, etc.) and we will update that information in your account. 

AUTO PAY OPTION 

Auto pay is charged on the 10th of every month 

 STARTING OCTOBER.  

If you are interested in putting your account on autopay, 

please see office staff.  

Access Your Online Account! 

You can make payments through our online portal option.  

If you haven’t done so already,  

visit avdancestudio81.com to access your account.  

Click on ‘My Account’ on the top right corner of the page 

and then select ‘Create or activate my account.’ 

Use the email address that you put on your registration 

form to activate your online parent portal.  
To receive studio texts and 

emails, please check your 

account and be sure that we have 

the correct information! 

A cell phone number must be 

listed as the priority number in 

order to receive texts.  

There’s still time to sign up for 

more classes! Registration will 

remain open as long as the class 

is not full. See our schedule to 

find your next class! 

 


